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I really like  
participating in 
Children and 
Youth because I get to set my
own goals to accomplish.

For one of my goals, I chose to find 
family names and perform baptisms for 
the dead for them. It took a lot of work 
to learn how to do family history, but I 
felt so happy every time I found a new 
name to take to the temple.

Once I got the hang of it, I just kept 
going and going because it was so fun. 
Soon I had too many names to do by 
myself. So a whole bunch of my cousins 
and I all went to the temple with the 
names I found, and together we did 
baptisms and confirmations for 172 
people.

My parents are working on finishing 
the rest of the temple ordinances for 
those people, which is cool because I 
feel like my whole family is on a team! 
Our goal is to help as many of our 
ancestors as we can.

Doing family history has helped me 
become closer to both my living family 
and my ancestors. I’m happy that I com-
pleted my goal, and now I hope to make 
an even more challenging goal so I can 
keep accomplishing more.

Eldon M., age 13, Ohio, USA
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